Keep 16 North Street a historic building

Hi,

Please email and/or call Gerald Noel at town hall to let him know that as concerned citizens that you are
opposed to having the house razed to the ground. | am sending this email to all members even those from out
of town as their voices also count. (Pat Romeo suggested that | send out this email to all members which is a
great idea)

Built in the mid 1700's the house is one of the oldest buildings in town and is believed to be in good shape. It
would be heartbreaking to lose it just for a new building!
attached is the house's writeup in the Cultural Survey done several years ago

| did pass Gerald's inquiry on to the town's Historical Commission.

Unfortunately North Reading does not yet have regulations that would delay or prevent an older house or
building from being torn down although the Commission is working on drafting one. But it probably would not be
in place in time for this building.

All we can do is let the town know that we are opposed to the demolition.

Please let Gerald and the town know how to feel about it.
Pass the word along to others that would be interested in stopping it



